
 
 

 
        15 June 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
It is becoming more apparent in the lovely weather that we have been having 
lately, that parents are arriving to site a little earlier when dropping off or 
collecting their children.  
 
Can we please remind you that for health and safety reasons, children should not 
play on the school equipment, play in ball sports areas, or on and around the 
climbing wall areas before or after school – even if parents are there. 
Additionally, please do not allow your child to climb trees. There have also been 
some younger children playing near to classroom doors (or even entering 
through the doors) whilst older children are still working. Please can you keep 
younger children close to you whilst waiting.   
 
To ensure their safety, we would encourage you to supervise your child at all 
times whilst on our grounds and keep younger children close to you whilst 
waiting.  
 
Likewise, for safeguarding purposes we do not permit parents to watch after 
school clubs. Parents should leave the playground at 3.20pm and return at 4.00 
or 4.10pm if collecting a child.  
 
Thank you for your support in this matter.  
 
If you have any queries about anything in this letter, please do feel free to 
contact the office.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Jane Woakes 
Headteacher  
  

Worcestershire County 

Council Children’s 

Services Directorate 
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Head Teacher: 

Mrs. Jane Woakes 


